These are the minutes from the April 19, 2011 meeting of the Hanover Board of Health. Present were Mr.
John Dougherty — Chair, Mr. Walter Moran — Board Member, Mrs. Lynn White — Board Member and Ms.
Donna Tramontana — Administrative Assistant.

Having a quorum, Mr. Dougherty called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m.

371 Water Street — Septic plan review — Present Lisa and Jose Hernandez - Approved as submitted

New Business:
1. Mrs. White moved to approve the April 5, 2011 minutes as written, Mr. Moran second, so voted unanimously.

2. Mrs. White moved to allow a dewatered percolation test, as outlined in Hanover’s Perc. Application and
Hanover’s Supplementary Regulations to Title 5, on Lot 1 Bard Rock Lane, as requested in a letter dated March
17, 2011 by Stenbeck & Taylor, Inc, Mrs. White second, so voted unanimously.

The Board reviewed letters that were sent out by Mr. Anthony Marino, Health Agent, to residents on Plain Street,
Twin Fawn Drive and Washington Street.

The Board reviewed the draft pool regulations. They had a few suggested changes but will review them further at a
future meeting. Mr. Dougherty asked the draft pool regulations be emailed to each Board Member.

The Board discussed their upcoming May 3" meeting and its possible conflict with Town Meeting. It was decided
the meeting would start at 6:00 p.m. and have a limited agenda.

Permits and Licenses signed

Mr. Moran moved to adjourn, Mrs. White second, so voted unanimously. Meeting adjourned at 7:30 p.m.



